
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick MD 21702 

April 27, 1991 

Mr. Peter Whitmey 
A149-1909 Salton Rd. 
Abbotsford, B.C. 
V2S 5136 	CANADA 

Dear Mr. Whitmey: 

My husband is not well. He thanks you for your letter of the 23rd and encloses the page from WHITEWASH IV which you asked for. 

He regrets the things which from your letters seem to be of inter= est to you are, at his age and in his state of health, matters to which he feels he cannot devote any time. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian Weisberg 


